
In support of the Porthole Alley and Ackland steamline tunnel construction projects, areas 
within the Porthole Lot (N2 Zone) will be blocked in phases (see map) in phases beginning 
Wednesday, November 9 through April, 2017.  N2 permit holders parking in this area 
should heed signs in the lot indicating closed areas and those remaining open for parking.

As such, as one portion of the lot closes, another will re-open for parking so as not to 
impact the entire lot at once.  If overcrowding occurs within the lot, N2 permits will be 
honored in the Morehead Planetarium and Science Center Lot (N2 Zone) off Franklin 
Street, in the Nash Lot (N7 Zone), and in the New Venable Lot (N11 Zone).

For further information, contact the UNC Department of Transportation & Parking during 
regular business hours at 919-962-3951.
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